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I am writing to express my support for HB 1477 to protect fertility health care treatment for 
all North Dakota families. I have personally utilized some form of fertility health care in my 
family’s journey to have children and I can’t image our state taking away this right.  I have 
many friends and family members that have experienced infertility and to be told you do 
not have an option available in the state would be awful and life altering.  I strongly urge you 
to support this bill and protect all future families that need fertility health care.  

 

Valerie Schwantes 


